
A Year In Review 

2021 may not have looked like what we thought it would, but 

defitinely better than 2020!  Hemophilia of Indiana was able to 

have all of our events in person this year (following all safety pro-

tocols) and the goal is to continue to have in person events in 

2022!  There were some exceptions as Washington Days, HFA 

Symposium, and NHF’s Bleeding Disorder Conference were virtu-

al.  HoII’s event calendar started in April with the Bowling for 

Bleeding Disorders.  It was a great turn out and a lot of money 

was raised for the Judy Moore Scholarship Program.  This summer 

turned into the “Summer of Events” and started with the Course 

to a Cure Golf Outing the beginning of June, followed by Camp 

Brave Eagle and Polo at Sunset. For the first time in its 31 year 

history, the Hearts for Hemophilia Gala was moved from the win-

ter to the end of July.  The Annual Meeting was held in August and 

was immediately followed by the Unite for Bleeding Disorders 

Walk.  The year concluded with the FitLivin THXRUN on Thanks-

giving Morning and the Year End Education Event in December.  

Hemophilia of Indiana would like to thank all of our community 

members, donors, and sponsors that help make 2021 such an in-

credible year!  Planning is already well underway for 2022 with 

lots of exciting fundraising and education events!  Check out He-

mophilia of Indiana’s website (www.hoii.org) and social media pag-

es for information regarding upcoming events and programs!  The 

Board of Director’s and Staff of Hemophilia of    Indiana would 

like to wish everyone Happy Holidays and a very  Happy New 

Year!! 
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13th Annual FitLivin THXRUN 

 
The 13th Annual FitLivin THXRUN was held Thanksgiving Morning at Dr. James A Dillon Park in No-

blesville, IN.  This year’s Run had over 300 walkers and runners!  The THXRUN is a 4 mile and 1.5 

mile run and/or walk. There is also a free 1/4 mile Kids run prior to the start of the THXRUN! The 

proceeds from this years Run benefiting the Judy Moore Scholarship Program!  Did you know that the 

FitLivin THXRUN was started 13 years ago in the backyard of community members Kasey and Matt 

Shade??  The Run started with just under 50 participants and has grown tremendously over the years!  

Hemophilia of Indiana would like to thank everyone that registered, participated, and donated to this 

years FitLivin THXRUN!!  To see more pictures from the THXRUN go to 

www.fitlivinthanksgivin.com! 
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Mark your Calendars! 
 

• 2022 Hearts for Hemophilia Gala - January 28th 

• 2022 Bowling for Bleeding Disorders - April 16th 
 

Call our office @ (317) 570-0039 or email  Kristy McConnell  

@ kmcconnell@hoii.org if you would like to get involved in any of 
our events! 

• Check out our social media pages for updates!!! 
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*The material provided in Vital Link is only for general information purposes.  HoII does not give medical advice or  

engage in the practice of medicine.  HoII recommends in all cases that you consult your physician or HTC before    

pursuing any course of treatment. 


